## ERVIN and ASSOCIATES

FE-193086

June 30, 1997

Ms. Pat Morgan
Director, Office of the Executive Secretariat
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
451 Seventh Street, SW, Room 10139
Washington, D.C. 20410-0500

Via Fax to (202) 619-8365

Re:

Freedom of Information Act Request Interagency Agreement UMQ 95-198

Dear Ms. Morgan:

In response to a FOIA request dated March 26, 1997 (FI-181377), HUD indicated that no documents were responsive to our request for all documents provided under this interagency agreement that benefited GNMA. The request stated that the project date for the report we were seeking is approximately April 30, 1997.

Since it has now been two months since the projected date of this report and over two years since the Interagency Agreement was signed, Ervin and Associates is again requesting, under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act, all documentation provided to GNMA under Interagency Agreement UMQ 95-198 that benefited GNMA.

Please note that the information requested is not for profit making activities. Considering this, Ervin and Associates should be considered a non-commercial requester and any fees assessed should be subject to the limitations on fees for non-commercial requesters.

Ervin and Associates agrees to pay up to \$50 for the processing of this request. If the anticipated fees exceed \$50, please call me at (301) 469-3422 so I may have the opportunity to reformulate the request.

Very truly yours,

**ERVIN and ASSOCIATES, INCORPORATED** 

David J. Ervin

da, MD 20814-3202

7315 Wisconsin Avenue • Suite 825 West • Bethesda, MD 20814-3202 (301) 469-3400 • Fax: (301) 469-3433